
 
 
 
TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM: DAN JOHNSTON, DIRECTOR OF ASSESSMENT AND TECHNOLOGY 
 
SUBJECT: Memorandum of Agreement - One Hour Sub Rate During the 2020-2021 

School Year 
 
DATE: November 3, 2020 
 
TYPE: Action Required 
 

Due to the impact of COVID-19 and the presence of virtual instruction, it is currently practical for 
substitute teachers to work one hour shifts as they can instruct a class virtually from home. Our 
past agreement has been for a minimum of two hour shifts. The attached MOU provides for a 
one hour sub rate for the duration of the 2020/2021 school year. 

Recommendation: We recommend that the board move to approve the attached 
Memorandum of Agreement related to a one hour sub rate of pay. 

 




